
‘School ready’ Reminders 
• Please make sure your child’s name 

is in their school jumper/cardigan 
 

• Please share a bedtime story with 
your child—you can choose one 
from our school collection each 
week.  

Other news 
As the weather improves 

(hopefully) please be 
mindful of the sun and 

provide named suncream 
and sunhats for your                   

child. 
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About the books…   
During this term our stories and authors have been carefully 

chosen to engage our youngest children and introduce them to 
first concepts. Our stories are about the world we live in and 

our learning will be hands on and fun.   



developing their 
own creative ideas 

and deciding on 
which materials to 

use to express 
them. 

  

understanding and 
talking about the 

key features of the 
life cycle of a frog, 
chicken and bean. 

linking numerals 
and amounts, 

showing the right 
number of objects 

to match the 
numeral.              
(up to 5) 

School Visit 
We plan to visit  ‘William’s Den’ in June 2024 There will be a         

separate letter to follow. 
 

planting seeds and 
caring for the 

growing plants. To 
begin to 

understand of 
growth, decay and 
changes over time. 

understanding 
and answering 

more ‘why’     
questions when 
discussing our 

stories. 

 beginning to hear 
words with the 

same initial sound 
‘I spy with my        
little eye…’  

 beginning to hold 
a continued   
conversation  

during informal 
play 

forming some or 
all of the letters 

in my name. 

Our learning this 
half term will be   
focussed on... 


